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Community Connections

December 7:
Community Advisory Board Mtg.
6 p.m.

December 7:
Breakfast with the Builder
North Beach Residents
7:30 a.m.

“Breakfast with the Builder” event held for Hillcrest, Washington/Coles 
residents and business owners
Members of the FDLLC team met with Northside residents for a “Breakfast with the Builder” event 
on November 30.  The event, held at Howard’s BBQ, provided residents the opportunity to speak one-
on-one with project developers.  Guests were provided a brief update in the areas of construction, 
workforce and traffic impacts.  An additional “Breakfast with the Builder” will be held for North Beach 
residents on December 7.  For the very latest information on project updates and events, please visit 
our website at www.harborbridgeproject.com.

HBP Deputy Project Manager participates in 
panel discussion on local economic impacts 
The Westside Business Association held a lunch and learn 
event titled “Business Beyond the Boom” on Wednesday, 
November 8 at the Holiday Inn Downtown Marina hotel.  
FDLLC Deputy Project Manager Hunter Bodycott was 
one of three panelists that discussed future economic im-
pacts in the Coastal Bend area as part of the event.  Bar-
bara Canales, Port of Corpus Christi Commissioner and 
Jared Young, Public and Government Affairs Manager for 
ExxonMobil Chemical Company served as guest panel-
ists, as well.  Bodycott was able to share data related to the 
anticipated workforce that will be needed to construct the 
new Harbor Bridge, as well as, his personal experiences 
on transportation projects he has completed nationwide.

FDLLC Deputy Project Manager Hunter 
Bodycott talks about the number of jobs 
the Harbor Bridge project will bring to 
the area.

Traffic Engineer Darrell Chambers answers questions 
about construction and upcoming traffic impacts.

Northside residents and business owners listen to an 
update on the construction of the new Harbor Bridge.


